
Important Notification 

Dear [Subscriber's Name], 

We are writing to inform you that we have detected unauthorized access to your subscription 

account. We take security very seriously and want to ensure the protection of your personal 

information. 

Please review your account activity immediately. If you notice any transactions or changes you 

did not authorize, please contact us at [Customer Service Email] or call [Customer Service Phone 

Number] as soon as possible. 

To safeguard your account, we recommend that you change your password and enable two-factor 

authentication if you have not already done so. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


